

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

At the end of the passing year, we talk about achievements and sum up the results of our work. The joint work of the editors, reviewers, authors and focus on completing tasks and achieving results helped us maintain the worthy status of the journal.

We sincerely tried to ensure that from issue to issue the journal remained interesting and useful for readers, publishing the most relevant material on experimental and clinical oncology. I want to thank everyone who has contributed to the 2023 issues of the journal.

In the coming year, we will be pleased to interact with scientists and practitioners who have previously published the results of their activities on the pages of Siberian Journal of Oncology. We also invite new authors to cooperate, the number of which is growing every year.

I sincerely congratulate you and your families on the upcoming New Year and wish you optimism and fortitude, new perspectives and creative discoveries. Let events await you at every turn of fate that will bring you well-being and confidence in the future.

I wish you good health and all the best!

With best wishes,

Prof. E.L. Choynzonov Editor-in-chief of

flower

Siberian Journal of Oncology